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Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
 ‘Stars of the Week’ 

Reception: Logan 
Year 1: Austin 
Year 2: Harriet 
Year 3: Ashton 
Year 4: Isla 

 

Staffing 
In the past week, we have had a couple of staffing changes that we would like to 
let you know about.  
We have sadly said goodbye to Miss Ginger (lunchtime supervisor) and Mrs 
Daley (breakfast club lead). We thank them both for their time and commitment to 
Frome Valley and wish them all the success for their future endeavours.  
We have welcomed Miss Harmon- Beglan (lunchtime supervisor) to Frome Valley 
staff. Also, Miss Florance is now our breakfast club lead in addition to her role as 
manager of our Preschool. 
We are also pleased to welcome back to Year 1, Mrs Forbes, who is our trainee 
teacher. She has returned for her second placement here after training in a 
different school during the spring term. Miss Forbes works alongside Mrs Ashby 
and she will be here until the end of June, when her training ends. 

 

Crossways Library Opening Hours 
Crossways Library is once again open and waiting for visitors. They have lots of 
new children’s books waiting to be read! 
 
Current opening hours are: 

Mon    Closed 

Tues   14:30 – 17:00 

Wed   Closed 

Thurs 10:00 – 12:00 

Fri       15:30 – 18:00 

Sat     10:00 – 12:00 
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PTFA News 
Fantastic news…the ‘Sponsored Bunny Hop’ raised an 
amazing £894.60! Thank you to everyone who supported 
the children, this is a fantastic amount and we are sooo 
chuffed! We have already bought and paid for a new 
forest school fire pit and other forest school provisions, 
so the children will be reaping the rewards before we know it! 
 
If you didn’t know, anyone can also support our school FOR FREE by using 
EasyFundraising when shopping online. There are over 4,500 online retailers 
including Amazon, John Lewis, M&S, Argos, eBay and Uswitch who will give us 
free donations! This all helps fund our school with much needed resources and 
much more. So what are you waiting for?! 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fromevptfa/?invite=VD7BDR&amp;ref
erral-campaign=s2s 
We have a PTFA Facebook page, please like us! 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/137812963513493/ 
If you think you can spare any of your time (even if just a little!) to help us out with 
our fundraising, then please message on our Facebook page or email 
fv.ptfa2020@gmail.com, all new members or helpers will always be welcome! 

 

Year 4 Musicianship Programme 
We have today emailed home to Year 4 parents a letter giving details of this 
year’s musicianship programme. Starting Monday 10th May, Year 4 will begin a 
ten week course in learning the ukulele.  

 

Reception Class Vision Screening – 19th May 
The rescheduled date for Vision Screening in the Reception class is Wednesday 
19th May. Information on this was emailed to parents last week If you wish to 
OPT OUT of the screening you will need to return the slip before Monday 17th 
May. If you completed the opt out form at the end of last year, you will need to 
complete a new form. If you have any questions please speak to the school 
office.   

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please 
ensure that all lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. 
Thank you for your help 

 


